
This month we are planning something
very special.  Just imagine flying into a
scene like this!
See all the details on page 3, including
information about the time, location
and directions.

“Rule one: No matter what else happens, fly the airplane.” — Unknown

June 2021

Hangar Talk
Serving airplane builders, restorers, pilots, & airplane lovers in Western Michigan

Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter211

Seaplane Flying Adventures
Friday, June 4, 2021

6:30pm
Mona Shores Boating Club,

372 Randall Rd, Norton Shores, Michigan

Prez Sez
Hello All,

     I hope you all have a safe and
meaningful Memorial Day.  As the
calendar flips to June, I’m very much
looking forward to summer weather.

     Our very special June, 2021
Chapter meeting at Mona Lake Boat
Club will feature Ed Shumway on Sea
Plane Adventures.  Ed currently flies a beautiful C-180 on
straight floats and has many years of experience flying.

     On Saturday, May 22, Chapter 211 hosted a breakfast
workshop at Ottawa Executive Airport with EAA Chapter
leaders from Chapters 211 Grand Haven, 145 Jenison, 221

Kalamazoo, 578 Freemont, and 504 Sparta.  The objective
was to renew communication and coordination between
the West Michigan EAA Chapters, an idea that was
originally initiated by Chapter 145’s President, Dick
Foster prior to “COVID-19.”  We hope these efforts will
prove to be of great benefit to all members of the
Chapters in the coming months.  A big thank you to all
the leaders who participated!

     I look forward to seeing you all at our next Chapter
meeting.

Best regards,
Mark Lynn
231-578-8883
mlynn@emiliaair.com
Chapter 211 President



Contacts
Officers for 2020

President: Mark Lynn
231-578-8883
mlynn@emiliaair.com

Vice President: Eric Cassens
231-557-0908
ecasse@gmail.com

Treasurer: Dale Hagen
616-260-4990
hagenphoto@yahoo.com

Secretary: Position Open
616-430-6860
Pauloverbeek@charter.net

Executive Board for 2020
Bob Vink 616-510-0360

JBDesign-RV@sbcglobal.net
Brian Greene 616-405-0271

brianandkellygrn@att.net
Dale Hagen 616-260-4990

hagenphoto@yahoo.com

Technical Counselors
Jack Brewer 231-798-3799
Gary Van Farowe 616-875-8670

Flight Advisor
Brian Green 616-405-0271

Librarian
Vic Matthews 616-887-7385

Young Eagles Coordinator
Warren Roosen 231-750-7399
roosenwc@gmail.com

Fly-out Coordinator
Position open

Keeper of the Scales
Dale Deweese 616-745-2935
foiler44@gmail.com

Communications:
Newsletter/Website
Dale Hagen 616-260-4990

hagenphoto@yahoo.com

Website address:
www.211.eaachapter.org

Treasurer’s Report
We want to thank all of you who have been showing your support of EAA

Chapter 211 by joining, or renewing your membership.  By joining or renewing
now, your membership will be effective through May of 2022!

Join Today!
Dues for EAA Chapter 211 are as little as $25,

Unless you want to pay more. Some people do, just to support the Chapter!
*If you are a student, you may join at no cost.

If you join now, your membership will last until May 31, 2022!

To join, click on the link below and fill out the form that opens up.
(Those renewing can use the same link to update any changes to their information.)

At the end you will be asked to select the membership level at which you
wish to join and click submit. The Membership Levels are:

Student Level $0 - (18 yrs and under) Free newsletters by email
and access to all events, but no voting rights.

Eagle Level $25 - Free newsletters by email, access to all events and voting
rights.

Airman Level $50 - All the benefits of the Eagle level, plus you will receive a
free Official Membership Roster and a special name badge that attaches by
magnet instead of a pin.

Ace Level $100 - All the benefits of the Airman level, plus you will receive a
certificate for a special portrait session of you and your airplane by
professional photographer, Dale R. Hagen.

Finely, make out a check for the appropriate amount and
give it to Dale Hagen at the meeting, or send it to:

EAA Chapter 211
Grand Haven Memorial Airpark

16446 Comstock St
Grand Haven MI 49417

https://airtable.com/shrhtjVTXOGtLiVPq

Come Celebrate the Life
of one of the most

remarkable women in
Aviation,

Mary Creason!
1924 - 2021

2:00 p.m., Saturday,
June 5, 2021

Grand Haven Memorial
Airport Terminal (3GM),

Grand Haven, MI.



     Imagine guiding your personal
aircraft to a perfect landing in an idyllic
location such as this, for a wonderful
afternoon (or week), of secluded
relaxation.  Have you ever wondered
what it would be like?  Come to our
June meeting and find out!

When: 6:30PM, Friday, June 4, 2021

Where: Mona Lake Boating Club
                372 Randall Rd,
                Norton Shores, MI

(Very close to Muskegon Airport)

Who: Anyone interested is welcome to
attend, but especially members of other
EAA Chapters.  Hear hard-working
popcorn farmer and experienced
floatplane pilot Ed Shumway share the
special challenges and the rewards of
seaplane flying.

Special note: This program will be
subject to weather because it will be

held outside.  If the weather looks to be
rainy, or too windy, we will have to
cancel the meeting. But let’s not worry
too much about that now.  Just keep
your eye on the weather AND, plan to
bring your own lawn chair, as
seating will be limited to non-existent!

Here is a link to Mona Lake Boating Club
http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/

Seaplane Flying Adventures
by Seasoned Pro Pilot, Ed Shumway

http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net

